Side Letter of Agreement
Between
The Mt. Diablo School Psychologist Association
And
The Mt. Diablo Unified School District
Regarding Current Behavioral Health Specialist Il (BHS I1) Employees
Affected by the New BHS Il Job Description
(Expected Board Approval May 10, 2023)

The Mt. Diablo School Psychologist Association (MDSPA) and the Mt. Diablo Unified School
District (MDUSD or the “District”), hereafter, the Parties, agree to the following provisions
which serve as an agreement for any current Behavioral Health Specialist (BHS) that has not
completed the licensure requirements required by the new BHS Il job description with the
anticipated Board Approval on June 14, 2023.

1. The timeline for the Minimum Qualifications in the new Behavioral Health Specialist Il
job description shall be extended only for Current Behavioral Health Specialist (as of

June 14, 2023) in order to successfully complete the exam to be licensed by June 30,
2025.

This agreement expires on June 30, 2025 and is non-precedential and applies to the specified
dates only.

For MDUSD For MDSPA
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